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Friday 9th October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Voyager Class Update 
 
I am writing to inform you that from Monday 19th October, Mrs Cornell will be absent from school for 
a minimum of four weeks; one of which will be our October half term break. Mrs Cornell is due to 
have a minor procedure in hospital and this absence is to allow for self-isolation in advance and then 
a short period of convalescence.  
 
Whilst isolating in advance, Mrs Cornell will still engage with the pupils remotely via Google 
Classroom. We have used this very successfully in a number of our classes to date. She will also still 
be able to take part in the upcoming consultation evenings.  
 
I am pleased that Mrs Small and Mrs Burniston will be covering the class in Mrs Cornell’s absence, 
both of whom taught in Year 5 last year. My deputy, Mrs Beresford, will be providing additional cover 
when needed. Mrs Bowers will provide the continuity for the pupils as the member of support staff 
for that class.  
 
Mrs Cornell is due to school on Monday 16th November.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher  
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